
 
Important C.I.Y. Information! 

Dear Parents/Guardians of 5th Graders,  

 We are so excited that your child is coming with us to SuperStart this year. 

It is going to be a great trip, and we think they are going to have a great time. 

This letter is to give you some very important information about the trip such as 

what to bring and contact information.  

 On Friday, January 26th please arrive by 5:00 pm so that we can get your 

child checked in.  On Saturday, January 27th we will return to the Church 

Building around 4:15 pm. 

It was so popular last year that we are ordering Jimmy Johns for our Friday 

night meal again this year.  We will have food waiting when students arrive and 

eat before heading out. Let us know what meal you want by filling out the food 

order form at www.lccstudents.com/superstart. 

  

The remaining balance of $ __ __ __ . __ __  is due by Sunday, Jan. 21st along with 

all of the paperwork.   

 

What we have __/need ___:     

L.C.C. Online Waiver*___   *C.I.Y. Online Waiver___ 

Food Order Form ___ 

 

*To fill both the CIY Liability form and the LCC Wavier online, go to 

LCCstudents.com/SuperStart. Click on each rectangle for each form. After you 

fill out the forms and click submit, the forms will automatically be emailed to us! 

 

Contact Info:   

Hotel:  Country Inn and Suites, 2403 E Empire St., Bloomington, IL, 61704   

P: (309) 473-8196  

Zach will have his cell, (217) 671-5857, with him at all times during the event.  

 

Hotel Room Guidelines 

 Students will be in rooms with an adult and 3-4 other students. Adults and 

students do not share a bed, which is why we will provide air mattresses for 

students who do not get a bed. Please bring appropriate bedding for the 

possibility of sleeping on an air mattress/pull out couch. 

 

- CONTINUED ON BACK - 



What to bring check list: 

NIGHT STUFF: 

___ Sleeping Bag (See above)  

___ Pillow (See above) 

CLOTHES: 

___ P.J.’s  

___ 1 set of appropriate clothes for  

      Saturday  

TOILETRIES: 

___ Toothbrush 

___ Toothpaste  

___ Hairbrush  

___ Deodorant  

___ Soap/Shampoo 

___ Medication (all medication must 

be in original containers) 

MISCELLANEOUS: 

___ Bible 

___ Pen  

___ Money for 2 fast food meals 

___ (optional) money for the  

       SuperStart! Store 

 

 

 

Cell Phone and Music Usage Guidelines: 

 Students are allowed to bring their phones, but we ask that they do not 

call, text or get online (TikTok, Snapchat, Instagram, etc.) while at SuperStart 

sessions and small group time. When it is free time, they can use their phones. 

We ask that they be fully present with the group. If a student’s phone becomes 

a distraction we will ask them to put it away. During serious times, they need to 

keep them in their pockets. If a student breaks our trust by using their phone 

during serious times, we will take it away from them until we arrive home on 

Saturday. We want them to be fully present with the group this weekend 

because we do not want them to miss anything. This trip is very powerful for your 

kids. Please try to limit texting your kids to only after 10:00pm Friday and after 

3pm Saturday. We also ask that they only listen to music when they are in the 

vehicle and if they need help sleeping. 

 

If you have any questions, call Zach at the Church @ (217) 732 - 7618 or email 

Christi.Wells@LincolnChristianChurch.org. 

Blessings, 

Student Ministry Team 

LCCstudents.com 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/search?safe=active&rlz=1C1CHBF_enUS763US763&q=MISCELLANEOUS&spell=1&sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwjSxO3x66XZAhWj7oMKHcnNDtoQkeECCCQoAA

